


Creating a common vision for the Imperial landing site and turning that vision into reality requires strong partnerships between
the community, the government and the developer and we are confident that with your leadership, Onni will be a strong community
partner in the future development of Imperial Landing.

We hope that Onni is successful in their re-zoning application and look forward to the increased attractiveness of Steveston that will
develop as a result of commercial and cultural enhancements. Onni is an excellent community partner to our smaller non-

profit organization, in terms of both financial and value-in-kind support and we know that if they are successful our non-profit
society's activities in Richmond will be more successful as well. We had hoped to come tonight to speak, but unfortunately we have a
large volunteer event scheduled for the same evening,

Yours truly,
Regards,

Ann Phelps

General Manager, ED

Dragon Boat BC

Canadian International Dragon Boat Festival Society

Join us for the Dragon Boat BC Legacy Gala on May 24, 2018, the 30th anniversary of the Concord Pacific
Vancouver Dragon Boat Festival from June 22-24, 2018, and the Steveston Dragon Boat Festival on August 25,
2018.

www.dragonboatbc.com

www.facebook.com/thedragonboatbc
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